
Dear liberal friends,  

This report will be more of a look back over the last 4 years and an offer of gratitude to Bureau 

colleagues, to member organizations and to all young liberals I have had the opportunity to meet in 

various places around the world, and exchange ideas and viewpoints.   

Thank you for the responsibility entrusted to me 4 years ago here, in Istanbul, and 2 years ago in 

Krakow, to be the IFLRY Vice-President for Advocacy work, so I was able to organize further the work on 

Caucasus Programme, design IFLRY Policy Book and connect many organization, which collaborated and 

exchanged ideas and good practices among themselves.   

Thank you for the strong support provided by IFLRY to young people like myself and for the expertise of 

the organization, which helped them become members of parliaments, government ministers and, on 

other positions too, promote the liberal ideas always honoring their irrevocable duty to IFLRY, our goals 

and tasks, and to future generations of young liberals.   

 

I look forward to seeing each and every one of you in Istanbul, talk about accomplishments and failures, 

and for the further development of IFLRY Alumni Network. 

 

Sincerely,  

Stanislav Anastasov  


